Infroducing FPC’s New Principal Organist
We are thrilled to welcome organist Chohee Kim to FPC Marietta.

Miss Kim comes to us from Gainesville, Florida where this past May she received her
Master of Music Degree in organ performance at the University of Florida.Miss Kim
began her graduate studies at the University of Houston and completed an
Advanced Performance Certificate at Baylor University. Chohee's application quickly
rose to the top of our list for consideration above local, national and international
candidates. Her academic and playing abilities are matched only by her sweet spirit,
sincerity, and authenticity.

Chohee is a native of South Korea where she grew up in a Presbyterian family.

She began piano and organ studies at an early age and though she dreamed of
being a college professor, she knew her gifts would someday be dedicated to the
church. She has served churches in Texas and Florida. She is excited fo move to the
Atlanta area, but is even more eager to be part of a church where she can make
friends and grow spiritually.

Chohee will be joining us in November. At that time, she will work alongside and be
mentored by our beloved friend and organist, Dr. Cal Johnson. As you remember,
Cal announced his retirement in January of this year. Please make sure to share your
appreciation with Cal for his more than fifteen years of music ministry here at FPC
Marietta. His last day with us in his official capacity as Principal Organist will be
December 24™. We hope to be able to celebrate Cal’s retirement properly at a
future date.

To God be the Glory!

The Organist Search Committee
Linda Bush, Jim Goodlet, Jeffrey Meeks, Will Myers, and Lynne Sloop
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